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Thank you for all your efforts to support this year’s Lights of Hope fundraiser. Please 
be reminded that all money collected, along with the seller’s sheet and any unsold 
cards, are to be submitted back to the school by Monday, December 11th. 

All St. Bernadette families, parishioners and donors to the Lights of Hope fundraiser 
are also invited to join the Lighting Ceremony on Thursday, December 14th at 
6:00pm, just before the St. Bernadette School annual Christmas Concert at 6:30pm. 

 

 

December 11 
Lights of Hope Due Date 

December 12 
Chalice Fundraiser Begins 

December 14 
Lights of Hope Lighting Ceremony  

& Christmas Concert 

December 15 
No School 

December 18 - 22 
Spirit Week 

December 19 
School Wide Field Trip                

to the Movie “The Star” 

December 20 
Hot Lunch Day 

December 22 
Last Day before Christmas Break 

(12:15pm Dismissal) 

January 8 
Back to School 

 
Please check the school calendar: 

stbernadetteschool.ca/school-
life/school-calendar 

 
 
 
 

Before & After School Care: 
7:00-8:30am / 3:00-6:00 pm 
*Wednesdays: 2:15 to 6:00 pm 

Email: stingersclub@stbernadette.ca 

 

Thank you for all your support of all the school fundraisers to date – the Fall Social, 
Clothing Drive, Purdy’s Chocolates and Lights of Hope. With your help and 
enthusiasm, we are on our way to a record-setting school year in terms of achieveing 
our school’s fundraising goals. Your contributions certainly go a long way towards 
ensuring that St. Bernadette School continues to grow, improve and innovate to 
continue to meet your children’s educational needs and reach their learning 
potentials. 

We look forward to your continued support for the fundraising activities still to 
come. More importantly, we look forward to working together more closely, and 
building a strong, positive and collaborative school community.   
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STINGERS CLUB 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A PEACEFUL 2018! 

YOUR P.E.C. 
ANGELA LEW, Chairperson / CISVA Delegate 

CATHY LAN, Vice-Chairperson / Fundraising Committee Co-Chair 

CAMILLE EVANGELISTA, Secretary / Parent Participation 

CHERYL CHIANG, Treasurer 

MARC FOURNIER, Maintenance Committee Chair 

MICHELLE FLETCHER, Fundraising Committee Co-Chair / Communications Liaison 

CRISTINA RICAFORT, Parish Council Liaison / Communications Liaison 

Your Parish Education Committee wishes all 
students and families at St. Bernadette School a 
very Blessed Christmas Season, and a New Year 
filled with the gifts of peace, hope and joy.  


